
 

 

 
 
 
My Ref: IT/CAG Your Ref:  Date: July 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents / Guardians 
 
We thoroughly hope that your child enjoyed their time at Cannock Chase High School for 
their Transition Days on the 26/27 June and that you found the Transition Parents’ Evening 
informative in preparation for September.  
 
As a continuation from Transition, Cannock Chase High School’s Summer School will run 
from 27 to 30 August 2024.  Summer School allows our new cohort to spend time in our 
school setting, familiarise themselves with their new peers and take part in a wide range of 
activities across the days in advance of their official start the following week. 
 
Below are some general reminders and information about Summer School: 
Arrival – Students are to arrive at Lower School Hall from 9:45am where they will be 

registered in advance of activities commencing from 10:00am. 
Clothing – Students can wear their own clothing for Summer School, but must wear 

appropriate footwear for participating in sporting activities.  
Food – Students must bring their own packed lunch for Summer School as food will not be 

provided like it was for Transition. 
Water Bottles – Students will need to bring their own water bottles that can be re-filled 

throughout the day.  
Departure – Summer School will conclude at 3.00pm and students will depart from Lower 

School Hall. 
 
If you have any further questions, please contact me (d.higgs@cannockchase-
high.staffs.sch.uk)  
 
I look forward to welcoming your child to this year’s Summer School. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mr D Higgs 
Director of Year 7 
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